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IPU Medicines Counter Assistant Course - Extra
Course

We are delighted to announce that we are running an extra Medicines Counter Assistant Course
which will commence on 19 September. The dates for the course are:

* 19 September;

* 3 and 24 October;

* 7,14, 21 and 28 November; and
* 5 December.

All sessions take place online from 10am to 2pm. Spaces are limited.

For more information and to enrol click here.

Page 1 of 1

Butterfield House, Butterfield Avenue, Rathfarnham, Dublin 14, D14 E126, Ireland Copyright 2021 Irish Pharmacy Union
Tel: 01 493 6401 | Fax: 01 493 6407 | info@ipu.ie | www.ipu.ie



https://ipu.ie/communication/ipu-medicines-counter-assistant-course-extra-course/
https://ipu.ie/communication/ipu-medicines-counter-assistant-course-extra-course/
https://ipu.ie/training-cpd/ipu-training/online-pharmacy-courses-ireland/

